
 

Indianapolis Motor Speedway   
October 4-6, 2024 
Stewards Decision  

 

 

 
 

 
From: The Stewards       Decision No:   SRO-01 
To:  All Competitors        Date:  3 October 2024 
Re:  Unsecured Nitrogen Bottles       Time:  15:00  

 
 
 
The Stewards received a report from the VP of Operations regarding directives given in the Barber Motorsports Park Logistics 
Meeting, therefore the following Competitors are fined as such:  
 
GMG Racing: 10 bottles, $10,000.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


